
North Walsham and Dilham Canal Trust 
 

Work Party Report 
 
Date:   Sunday 11th October 2020 
 
Objective:  Royston Spillway 
 
Royston Spillway was rebuilt and completed in the summer of 2017, and it was time for a 
clearance of growth by NWDCT volunteers last Sunday. 
 
As well as the back of the spillway and soke being cleared of the growth of brambles, etc., the 
canal owner of this section used his digger to clear the (wet) soke south of the spillway.  The (wet) 
material was taken away using the tracked dumper, which was driven by volunteer Terry.  
Meanwhile, the (dry) material from the spillway soke was collected on top of 
the spillway and then burnt (mostly). 
 
Two volunteers also cut the willows growing in the canal near Royston Bridge. 
 

 
 

Wish to get involved with helping out at our work parties? 
Email our Work Party leader via our ‘Contact Us’ website page for details 

 https://nwdct.org/contact-us/ 

https://nwdct.org/contact-us/

